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Online Payment of Filing Fees 

Employment Pensions has upgraded its online filing site to allow for the payment of 
annual filing fees and penalties. The payments can now be made via the online system 
by either credit card (to a maximum of $2,000), electronic funds transfer or wire transfer. 
Payments by cheque will still be accepted.  

Information on how to use online payment functionality can be found in our Quick Start 
Guide and Help/User Manual. 

Please note: if you filed the Annual Information Return before June 22, 2021 and would 
like to pay online, please contact your Compliance Officer to have this option made 
available.  

Contact Information and Useful Links 

Email: employment.pensions@gov.ab.ca 

Phone: 780-427-8322

Fax: 780-422-4283

Toll-free in Alberta: Dial 310-0000, then the number. 

Visit our website: pensions.alberta.ca 

Subscribe to receive email 
updates: 

pensions.alberta.ca/subscribe.html 
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